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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please accept the following on behalf of Planet Energy (Ontario) Corp. [“Planet Energy”].   
 
On June 9, 2023, Planet Energy’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Nino Silvestri, resigned his position at 
Planet Energy.  As Mr. Silvestri is no longer part of Planet Energy, we would request that you please 
update your records to reflect this change. 
 
The point of contact for Planet Energy is Mr. Jordan Small, Vice President Regulatory Affairs and 
Compliance, and Planet Energy would like to confirm that Mr. Small is to remain as the point of contact 
at Planet Energy unless otherwise advised by a representative of Planet Energy. 
 
Should you have any questions, please continue to contact Mr. Small at the following: 
 

Jordan Small 
Vice President 
Planet Energy 
jsmall@planetenergy.ca 

 
We thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nadia Hack 
Office Manager 
Planet Energy 
 


